Jomsky, Mark

From: Johnson, Kevin

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 5:17 PM

To: 'Cynthia Kurtz'

Cc: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: RE: application for landmark designation

Good afternoon Cynthia,

Thank you for your letter. | am copying it to the City Clerk so it can be mentioned in the record when
the City Council reviews the application on Monday.

Thanks,
Kevin

Kevin Johnson

Design & Historic Preservation Section

City of Pasadena Planning & Community Development Department
(p) 626-744-7806; (f) 626-396-7259
kevinjohnson@cityofpasadena.net

----- Original Message-----

From: Cynthia Kurtz [mailto:cynthia@kurtzhome.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 5:03 PM

To: Johnson, Kevin

Subject: application for landmark designation

To the attention of: Kevin Johnson, Senior Planner

To: Pasadena City Council
Re: Support for Application for Landmark Designation
760 S Arroyo Blvd, Pasadena

| am writing in support of the application for Landmark Designation for

760 S Arroyo Blvd. My husband and | live in the block directly north of the property being considered
for designation. It is a unique French Norman home has been beautifully preserved. It adds much to
the quality of the neighborhood. | hope the City Council will find in favor of the application allowing
this wonderful property to receive the designation.

Sincerely,
Cynthia Kurtz

710 S Arroyo Blvd
Pasadena, CA



